
NEWSLETTER 7th OCTOBER 2022 

Thank you to all those who supported our coffee morning 
last Friday in aid of Macmillan Cancer Support.  

 

Together we raised Ã260 which will be sent off to this very  

worthy cause. 



FOREST SCHOOL  

Year 1ñComputing 
This week, year 1 children have been learning about 
technology. They sorted a list of objects into those 
that are technology and those that are not. 

Also, they looked at different parts of a computer 
such as screen, keyboard, base unit and mouse. 



 

FOREST SCHOOL  

Our launch of Reading Plus has been a great suc-
cess. Feedback from the children shows that they 
are enjoying it and are choosing to access it at 

home and in school.  

In a competition set by Reading Plus running for 
North-West schools, we are currently in 7

th
 position 

ï putting us in the top 1/3 of the table. 

In school, we are running our own competitions. 
Firstly, to see which class completes the most 
reading lessons per week.  

 

Last week, our winners were year 4. This week our 
winners are year 3. Well done to them.  

 

Secondly, we are also running a pupil competition 
to see who completes the most reading lessons 
and achieves the highest average score.  

Our winner last week was Jack Kelly from Year 5 
and our winner this week is Beth Smetham from 
Year 6. 

Well done Jack and Beth. 

eļħĸŋŚƴ řħŴŴļŬǟ-Ŵŉƪ Ŕŋĸǟ Ɖŉǐ Ȅļħƨ Ŵŉƪ řşůǤ ņŬşǳ Ŵŉƪ ŅħůŴļůǤב 



FOREST SCHOOL  

Please come along and support our Christ-
mas Fair on December 1

st
 at 3.10pm 

 

If you would like to have your own stall, 
please call the school office on  

0151 424 7794 

On Friday, 14th October we are  

having our Harvest Festival. 

 

 Reception parents/ carers are invited 
to join us at 9.00am in the school hall. 



FOREST SCHOOL  

   SUPERSTAR AWARDS�� 

Awards �¼Congratulations to the following children  

SMILE AWARDS 

                   DOJO AWARDS�� 


